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The Board highly encourages you to renew online for the 

health safety of all. NO COMPANY LICENSE CAN BE 

RENEWED ONLINE! The Board will mail you a renewal form 

or you may download one from the RENEWAL SEASON 

section of the website and submit it via mail, along with the 

designated fee. The Board highly encourages you to keep 

up with new laws, rules and regulations, as well as policy 

changes by going to its website. The Board continues to 

move forward with going to a paperless process, including all 

applications, renewals, etc. and wishes to make this transition 

as smooth as possible. 

 
RENEWAL 
INSTRUCTIONS 

Visit www.auctioneer.alabama.gov. Look for the link that says 
CLICK HERE TO RENEW; you may have to scroll down the page.  
NO ONE NEEDS CE HOURS TO RENEWAL; therefore, you won’t be 
able to upload any during the online renewal process.  Once your 
renewal has been approved, your license will be mailed to you 
prior to 09-30-2024. DO NOT DISCARD THE LICENSE YOU HAVE 
IN YOUR POSSESSION, AS IT IS VALID UNTIL 09-30-2024. Please 
note that the bonds that are submitted do not reflect an expiration 
date; therefore, we can’t confirm when your bond expires. Please 
reach out to your insurance agent if you need detailed info. If you 
receive a receipt from Alabama Interactive, your transaction 
was processed accordingly, and your receipt will reflect the 
new expiration date of 09/30/2025. Please do not call the 
office to see if your renewal was completed, without checking 
your email box (including your junk/spam box). 

EMAIL US if you have any questions, at auctioneers@alstateboard.com or 

hope@alstateboard.com. We will get back to you within 48 hours, excluding 
weekends and holidays. 

 
The Board encourages renewal BEFORE 09/30/2024, as a late fee will be imposed effective 

10/01/2024 and there may be a delay in you receiving your renewed license. You must have 

your renewed auctioneer license on display; therefore, emailed copies of renewed licenses will 

not be available, as they are not official. One final bit of information, the online licensee 

roster is updated monthly, and is not automatically updated when you renew your license.  

 

***Effective September 2024, the Board’s new address will be 3121 Zelda Court, Montgomery, 

AL 36106.        
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